Save three lives by giving blood

By: Corey Sipe


The Division of Student Affairs and the Foundation for Campus Ministry will be sponsoring an American Red Cross Blood Drive at the Student Center’s Betty Tipton Room on Monday, September 22nd and Tuesday, September 23rd from 11:00am to 3:45pm. 

The blood supply is at critical levels in Connecticut. As of last week, there are zero pints of type A negative blood available, three pints of type B negative blood available, and only seven pints of AB negative blood available. Students and staff who would like to give blood should schedule an appointment by calling Irene Cretella at 465-4559. 

Anyone seventeen years and older and weighing 110 pounds or more is eligible to give blood. Donors are reminded to eat a well-balanced meal four hours before giving blood and are encouraged to drink plenty of liquids (water or juice) at least two days before their donation. 

